

Parrish Charter Academy's mission is to provide academic excellence for all students through experience and self-discovery in order to develop motivated, independently thinking individuals who demonstrate exemplary character, social confidence and service to the community.

May 6, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you for choosing Parrish Charter Academy (PCA) for your child's education. We know there are a variety of school options available for you to choose from and we are honored that you selected PCA. We are very excited to be opening the first Experiential Learning themed school in Florida and the PCA team has been working diligently on getting everything ready for the grand opening.

Due to construction delays, the school facility will not be ready until September 3, 2019. We have created a contingency plan to assure that your child will be well prepared and have a seamless transition to the school building once completed. Attached is an updated 2019-20 school year calendar.

We are thrilled to announce PCA will hold a free Educational Camp from August 12 - 30, 2019 for all enrolled PCA students. The camp will give students the opportunity to meet their teachers and classmates and participate in Experiential Learning activities that will help prepare them for the curriculum. Before and after care will be available as well as bus transportation.

As you may already know, PCA has an extended school day which allows students the extra time needed to work on the hands-on projects and critical thinking activities this rigorous curriculum entails. Therefore, students will not miss any instructional time if they do not attend the camp. Yet, we know they will be eager to get a head start, meet everyone and acclimate to their new school culture.

Enclosed please find our brochure which will give you more details about the camp activities, location, transportation and other specifics. If you haven't done so already and your child has been accepted, you must complete the necessary enrollment packet by May 17, 2019 in order to confirm your child's seat. The enrollment documents can be downloaded on the PCA website: PCAedu.org.

Please feel free to email us at Info@FORZAedu.com if you have any questions regarding the new start date or the Education Camp. Pictures and video of the construction of the facility can be found on the Parrish Charter Academy and FORZA Education Management Facebook pages and on the PCA website: PCAedu.org

Sincerely,

Dawn Patterson, M.Ed.

Principal

Parrish Charter Academy

- PCAedu.org
- 941.545.6380
- 8605 Erie Road Parrish, FL 34219

